

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

Thursday 2nd December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Nursery Parent Activity- Tuesday 21st December 2021

We would like to invite you and your child at a Forest School activity on Tuesday 21st December 2021. The activity will start at 11am.

We would like you to experience Forest School with your child and find out what they have been learning at Forest School this term. During the activity we will be having a campfire allowing you and your child to experience cooking smores (vegetarian option available).

Please wear appropriate clothing as this activity is outdoors. We ask that you wear a face covering during the activity.

It is not appropriate to bring babies or young children to the activity.

We look forward to seeing you

Yours sincerely

Sue Mourson















